January 2007

Dear Parent or Guardian,
Please find enclosed a patient information sheet about the new HPV (human papillomavirus) vaccination.  This vaccination may help prevent women from getting some forms of cervical cancer.  It is recommended that girls’ ages 9-26 get this vaccination and many insurance companies are paying 100% for the series of three shots.  You may check with your insurance provider to see if it covers the cost.  If you do not have insurance or your insurance doesn’t cover the vaccine we have a program that will cover the cost . . . 
The Wellness Center at your child’s school can provide this to your child when the medical staff is there.  There a series of three shots required and by having your child vaccinated at school they would not have to miss valuable education time to go to a doctor’s office.  

If you would like for your child to receive this immunization at the Wellness Center, please sign and date the consent below and return it to the school to our attention and we will begin your child’s series.  This consent will be valid for the entire series of the HPV vaccine.   We must also have a signed informed consent with medical history, insurance coverage, medications, etc., for the Wellness Center on file.  If you have not completed a full consent packet you will need to do so before we can vaccinate your child.  You may pick up a consent packet from school secretary or at the Wellness Center in the school.
For more information please call XXX-XXXX.
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Consent for HPV Vaccination Series (3)


School-Based Health Wellness Center











      _____________________________________    ________________________


     Full Name of Child		                 Child’s Date of Birth











     _________________________________ - _________________


     Signature of Parent/Guardian		         Date























